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Minutes for the Annual meeting of the Parish of Ludford held at the Ludlow Mascall Centre, Lower 
Galdeford Ludlow on Monday 21st May 2018 This meeting began at 19.00  

 
 
Present: Cllr I Liddle Cllr S Liddle Cllr Nick Young, Cllr Shirley Salmon, Cllr Paul Knill Cllr Jeff Garraway  
In Attendance: Parish Clerk – Penny Brasenell 
No members of the public were present. 
 
1. Introduction and welcome from Cllr Imogen Liddle as Chair of Ludford Parish Council 
 The Chairs report was read out by Cllr Liddle (copy of the report to be added to the website) where  
 Where she thanked all the Councillors and the Clerk for their efforts over the past year and spoke of  
 The business that had been conducted by the parish Council over the last 12 months. 
2. Communications update by the Clerk 

 The Ludford Parish Council Website was now working and the Clerk hoped to add more 
content over the next year and welcomed content from other organisations. 

 GDPR would be in place on 25th May 2018 and meant a few changes for how the Council 
operates and some additional Notices and policies to be put in place. All details would be 
available on the website 

 A more sustainable approach to meetings needed to be adopted and the Clerk would look at 
options and add them to the next years Agendas for discussion 

3.  Public open Forum – no matters where raised on this occasion by members of the public as none 
were present. Councillors recognise this as a major problem and will strive to make the Annual 
Meeting of the Parish (giving local residents chance to put their ideas and worries forward to the 
parish Council for consideration over the forthcoming year) a priority. 

 
Meeting Closed at 19.21 


